
 
 
 
 
Interim Port Marine Safety Code Holding Statement 
 
 
The Maritime and Coastguard Agency (MCA) are currently engaged with the 
full review and update of the Port Marine Safety Code and Guide to Good 
Practice (GTGP).  The MCA have postponed the requirements for Ports to 
confirm compliance with the code until the review and update has been 
completed.  This is anticipated by March 2025. 
 
In the interim, Blyth Harbour Commission confirms its full and continuing 
compliance to the Port Marine Safety Code (PMSC). 
 
For further information or inquiries, please contact our Harbour Master Edwin 
Dick at Edwin.dick@portofblyth.co.uk 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
Catherine Young 
Chair of the Board / Duty Holder 
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